
 
 
 
FROM THE DESK OF  
FIRE CHIEF BRAD BRADLEY 
 
 
 
 

DATE:             February 16, 2024 

TO:             All NWFD Team Members 

FROM:            Fire Chief Brad Bradley 

SUBJECT:  Congratulations Bradner Lawrence 
 
 
Congratulations to Bradner Lawrence on his promotion to the rank of Engineer effective 
February 26, 2024. 
 

 
 
 
I appreciate you joining me in wishing Engineer Lawrence great success in his new 
position! 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM NUMBER 24-028 

Bradner Lawrence 




